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BRING SOME FOOD AND CRUISE THE ZOO! 
 

 

 

We may not be able to welcome everyone back to Kalamazoo Speedway to race but we 

have received approval from the Kalamazoo County Sheriff’s Office to collect food for 

Christian Neighbors, a local food pantry.  If you are able, please consider helping out those 

who are less able.  In addition to making a difference in someone’s life, we’re offering a 

couple of laps around the track in exchange for the assistance.  
 

You will be asked to sign a waiver prior to going out on the track.  All vehicle passengers 

must remain in their vehicle at all times while onsite (donations should not be placed in the 

trunk of the vehicle).  We expect safety first on the track; so please don’t try to break any 

speed records.     
 

WHO:  Individuals/families  
 

WHAT: Donate a bag (or as much as you’re able) of non-perishable food & take a  

   couple of laps around the fastest 3/8 oval in the world  
 

WHEN: Friday, May 22          6:00 – 9:00 PM 
 

 

 

 
For those of you who haven’t visited before or aren’t familiar with how to get on the oval, 

please review the following map.  We’ll direct you from the pit gates.  Because street tires 

and windshield wipers are standard equipment on all street legal cars in Michigan (correct, 

no race cars!!) this will be a rain or shine event. Kalamazoo Speedway officials will be 

wearing gloves and masks when directing vehicles and accepting your generous donations. 
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     We thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
FAST FAMILY FUN  


